
	
   	
  

801-610-8709     2105 Providence Drive,   Saratoga Springs, Utah 84045 karlbowman@alpinedistrict.org 

	
  

Harvest  Elementary  School 
“Planting Knowledge For Life’s Harvest” 

  

Karl H. Bowman  
Principal  

  
 
 
 
May 21, 2014 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Harvest Elementary School has a vibrant and successful Spanish Immersion program. As 
part of this program we celebrate the different cultures that comprise many of the Spanish 
speaking countries through such mediums as dance and song. We celebrated last evening 
with our traditional “La Fiesta” program and the students did a wonderful job providing 
great entertainment through dance. 
 
It has come to my attention that the nature of the content the Master of Ceremonies was 
responsible for was not in keeping with the mission, values and goals of our immersion 
program, our school, and Alpine School District. I apologize to all of you for what took 
place in that regard and have taken measures to appropriately deal with this failure. I have 
taken additional steps to ensure it will never happen again.  
 
As always, I am available to meet with anyone who would like to discuss anything you 
might feel a need to resolve. Again, please accept our apology. I look forward to a 
continued positive working relationship with you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Karl H. Bowman, Principal 
 
 
 
 

  


